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Important Information

Food Trucks• Gates: There are several reasons why a gate could not be 
functioning such as: residents and/or visitors running into them, 
weather related, or a malfunction. Please note that when a gate is 

not working the HOA Board is very prompt in communicating with 
the company to get things fixed. Sometimes parts need to be 
ordered and it could be out of stock or backordered. We truly 
appreciate everyone's understanding and patience with this matter. 
Fines for hitting the gate: $250.00. This fee is only assessed if 

resident fails to make the board aware within 24 hours of incident.

• Events Committee: There Del Tierra HOA would like to start an 
events committee. Please reach out to 
directoratlarge@deltierrahoa.com if you are interested in being on 

the committee.

• Website: There have been many questions on where to 
find reservation forms for the playground and/or pool, make 
changes to your home, lease your home and much more you can go 

to the Del Tierra website below to find those 
forms: www.deltierrahoa.com/resources

Del Tierra will have a new 
food truck on Friday October 
21, 2022, 5pm-8pm.
See the attached menus

• Brazilian Fun Foods

HOA MEETING Update:
A few updates from the meeting:

-Looking for an architectural review committee. Please reach out to Joe if you are interested
-We are working on adding paint palettes to the home color options. Once they are confirmed we will let everyone know.

-Golf Carts: Registration $50, Yearly fee of $25, and a refund of $25 will be issued when you return your plates.
Next Meeting: November 15, 2022 at 6:00pm

*Please note that there will not be a 
food truck in the community on 
10/28/2022. Instead, we will be having 3 
food trucks on Halloween on 
10/31/2022. This information will be in 
next week's newsletter.
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